Memories from Italy
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[image: image2.wmf][image: image3.wmf]On 20th  of May, in the morning we departed from the airport in Kraków.  We were very nervous, because we knew nothing about our expedition, but families were very nice and friendly. My Italian friend's name is Eugenia. She is 2 years younger than me, but she is very nice. The family with whom I spent a week was great, friendly and very, very warm. Eugenia has a sister - Sarah and a brother - Emmanuel. They are funny. When we got  home we unpacked, and then we ate dinner, which consisted of traditional Italian dishes. Italian food is very good, but Polish food is better :). The first day we watched a performance titled "Pinocchio". We liked it. Then we toured the Italian school that is very big and pretty. After the completion of the activities Italian families prepared for us traditional Italian dishes. The next day we were preparing our artworks among the Mediterranean vegetation. During the following days we visited almost all of Rome. We have seen a lot of ancient sites. We liked the Sistine Chapel the most, the Colosseum and the Fountain Di Trevi. On Friday a ceremonial completion took place and we  got certificates. I am very happy that I could participate in the project "Comenius", because I was able to practice my English, I have met a lot of fantastic people that probably I would never have met. I hope, Eugenia will come to Poland, to my house. 
by Gabrysia Pytel
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My Italian friends









